
Legal Notice 

Town of Washington Planning Board 

April 5, 2022 

 
PLEASE BE ADVISED that the Town of Washington Planning Board will be holding a Public 

Hearing on Tuesday, April 5, 2022, at 7:30 PM, at the Town Hall of the Town of Washington, 10 

Reservoir Dr., Millbrook, NY. 

 

PLEASE BE FURTHER ADVISED that the purpose of the meeting is to hear any and all comments 

regarding a proposed Special Permit for an Accessory Building.  The proposal is to create guest 

quarters within a new detached garage.  The guest quarters would include a bedroom, sitting 

area, and bathroom.   

 

PLEASE BE FURTHER ADVISED that the application and plans may be viewed: 

washingtonny.org 

 

PLEASE BE FURTHER ADVISED that the Zoom meeting feature is a courtesy to the public.  The 

Town advises that due to broadband connectivity concerns, those wishing to make comments 

or have full access to a meeting, should attend in person.  Documents will not be shared on 

screen. 

  

Join Zoom Meeting 

Monthly:  

 

Please download and import the following iCalendar (.ics) files to your calendar system. 

Monthly: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/tZwrcOGhpjorHtc5G1IfsbdPpHGpEjE7NbyH/ics?icsToken=9

8tyKuGgqDwiE9yUsR2ERpw-BI_CWfPxiH5cgrdeyTi0KiZAYAfGJsplIpd1NY_- 

 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88678981143?pwd=ZkVmSzVOQzROVnhVVndXQnA5aGtCUT09 

Meeting ID: 886 7898 1143 

Passcode: 029916 

646 558 8656 US (New York) 

 

 

By the Order of the Town of Washington Planning Board 

Chairman Edvard Jorgensen 

Dated: March 2, 2022 

 


